
Submitter: Clinton Bryan 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure: HB3248 

My family travels to many other states for ohv use and vacation, it would be nice to 

stay closer to home. Support local business. With proper equipment installed I feel 

these are not a safety issue on certain roads, I don’t think that interstate 4 lane roads 

are among those. I do however believe these are as safe or safer than many vehicles 

on certain roadways. They are more likely to avoid an accident due to how 

controllable these units really are. Please follow the many states and allow us to use 

these on public roadways that my tax dollars provide for. Thank you.  


